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Dear {insert name}


I am writing to you to object in the strongest possible terms to the government’s continuing refused to commit to more spending on our cash-starved state schools.

No specific commitment was made in the recent Queen’s Speech to spend more money on our schools. Beyond this, the extra £3 billion promised in the Conservative Party manifesto will only make up for the shortfall schools have experienced since 2015.

So even if the government provides under £3 billion in the November budget, schools will still face a 3 per cent cut because of the effects of the National Funding Formula it plans to introduce.

This cut will have a devastating effect on the education of my own children and other people’s children. It makes no economic sense to fail to invest in education. Properly educated children get better paid jobs and contribute to economic growth, as I am sure you are aware.

You need to come up with more money, pure and simple. I do not object to a new funding formula, but it has to be funded properly. A things stand, the majority of schools – including many rural ones – will suffer under the current proposals. This makes a nonsense of the whole thing.
  
How many more teachers will leave the profession because of the government’s  refusal to fund schools properly?
 
Education is everyone’s future and if you do not oppose the government’s proposals, I shall act accordingly at the ballot box.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
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Your sincerely,



{insert your name}
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